
International Intensive English Program Awards
The International Centre at George Brown College is pleased to announce new scholarships 
for international ESL students.

SCHOLARSHIPS FOR ELIGIBLE RETURNING ESL STUDENTS AS FOLLOWS:
•  SCHOLARSHIPS OF $1000:   6 AWARDS (AUGUST COMPETITION)

•  SCHOLARSHIPS OF $1000:   6 AWARDS (MARCH COMPETITION)

APPLICATION DEADLINES (TWELVE SCHOLARSHIPS VALUED AT $1,000 EACH)
•  AUGUST COMPETITION:  SEPTEMBER 1ST (RECIPIENTS WILL BE NOTIFIED BY SEPTEMBER 30TH)

•  MARCH COMPETITION:   MARCH 15TH  (RECIPIENTS WILL BE NOTIFIED BY APRIL 15TH)

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA–YOU MUST:
•  Be a registered full-time international Intensive English Program student

•  Have completed at least two consecutive Intensive English Program levels with a grade A average 

•  Have participated in activities that have made a contribution to other students, their academic department 
and/or the College community in general

REQUIRED SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION 
•  A cover letter briefly outlining the contributions you have made to other students, your department/School 

and/or the College community in general (include the start date/ end date of the activity; name of the 
organization; number of hours per week; and some specific details about the activity).

•  Attach a letter in support of your application from a George Brown College staff member.

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ATTACHED APPLICATION FORM. (PDF*)

•  Forward completed application forms and attachments to : 

Professor – Dorothy Van Grootheest  	 Email : dvangroo@georgebrown.ca 

Phone : 416-415-5000 Ext : 6168 		  Fax : 416-415-4827 

Campus : Casa Loma (Room : D334) 	 Address : 1 Dartnell Ave, Toronto, ON, M5R 3A3

HOW WILL THE AWARD DECISION BE MADE? 
Successful scholarship award recipients will be selected by a committee established by the College; the committee 
will have representation from academic division.  The decision of the committee is final and cannot be appealed.

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:
•  Only successful applicants will be notified

•  Successful scholarship recipients are not eligible to apply again for a second scholarship 

•  All award recipients require a valid Canadian Social Insurance Number (SIN). Awards are considered part of a 
student’s taxable income for the year.  The College will issue T4A forms to all recipients in the spring of the year 
following the year in which the award was issued 

•  Awards are provided for returning students based on the eligibility requirements as outlined below. 

*If you have any questions, please contact Dorothy Van Grootheest at (416) 415-5000 ext. 6168 or 
  e-mail dvangroo@georgebrown.ca
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